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Our Ref: PW/AKB/FOI-09-119 
 
22nd September 2022 
 
 
Sent by email 
 
 
Dear  
 
FOI FOI-09-119:  
Your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request dated the 21st September 2022.  We can confirm that 
Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent Integrated Care Board do hold the information that 
you have requested.  Please see our responses in blue below: 
 
We are contacting you today to request information Chair and Chief Executive 
in the ICP under the Freedom of Information Act, including their full job titles 
and the names of individuals who hold these positions. 
 
At IQVIA Medical Communications we take supporting your role in healthcare 
and research as a top priority. OneKey is a trusted healthcare professional and 
healthcare organisation data source for life sciences in UK and Ireland. OneKey 
covers 1.5 million hospitals, medical offices, health-related institutions, and 
nursing homes in more than 100 countries and thousands of health care 
providers like you. 
 
One of the top priorities of IQVIA is protecting the data of people and companies 
in the healthcare sector. Ensure streamlined interactions with pharmaceutical 
stakeholders. Receive safety warnings and drug notifications and recalls in a 
timely manner and enable efficient survey and clinical trial enrolment.  
 
As set out by statute, the ICP is a Joint Committee formed out of Staffordshire and 

Stoke-on-Trent ICB and Stoke-on-Trent / Staffordshire Councils; who are the chairs of 

the committee meeting, on a rotational basis. The ICP is not an organisation so does 

not employ a CEO or a Chair.  Instead, Chief Executive Officers and Chairs are 

employed by each of the statutory partners comprising the wider Integrated Care 

System – ICB, Councils and NHS Providers. Details of whom are present on all their 

websites, so will not be released under S.21 of the Freedom of Information Act. 

Right of Appeal 
 
Should you require any further information or clarification regarding this response 
please do not hesitate to contact us.  If you are dissatisfied with the response, you are 
entitled to request an internal review which should be formally requested in writing and 
must be within two calendar months from the date this response was issued. 
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To request an internal review 
 
You can request an internal review by contacting the Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent 
Integrated Care Board FOI team by emailing the team at 
StaffsStokeFOI@staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk or by post to the address at the top of this 
letter.  
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) for a decision.  Generally, the ICO 
cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the Staffordshire and Stoke-on-
Trent Integrated Care Board FOI complaints procedure.  
 
The ICO can be contacted at:  
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire   
SK9 5AF  
www.ico.gov.uk   
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Winter 
Deputy Director of Corporate Governance,  
Compliance & Data Protection/Data Protection Officer 
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